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Comments: Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

 

I am very much apposed to this project. We need to preserve our wild lands, not pollute them.

 

Having seen the environmental pollution caused by so many other mining projects which were never cleaned up,

I

 

must express my disapproval of this proposal. We need to preserve our wildness, not destroy it.

 

 

 

Ms. Patricia Rathmann


